
Problem: From the Class Search, the select option (“>”) is not available even though it is expected to 
display: 

 

Note, the assumption is that the course is open and available for selection based on enrollment dates. 

To Fix: 

Please return to the homepage. Click the three dots in the upper right-hand corner: 

 

 

 

Select My Preferences: 



 

Select “Screen reader mode off”: 

 

 

Click Save: 

 

 

 

Sign out: 



 

Close all web browsers. 

Open a new browser window, and login to the student portal and the select option (“>”) will be 
available. 

 

 

 


